Rt Hon Winston Peters

Deputy Prime Minister

Minister of Foreign Affairs Minister for State Owned Enterprises Minister for Racing



08 JAN 2018

Brent Soal fyi-request-6909-32d544bf@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Soal

Thank you for your Official Information Act request of 29 November 2017, in which you requested:

"Can the Minister of Racing please advise if he has received the Annual Report from the New Zealand Racing Board and if so when was it received?"

Yes, I have received the New Zealand Racing Board's Annual Report 2017. My office received it on 10 November 2017.

Yours sincerely

Rt Hon Winston Peters **Minister for Racing**